

Office of the Sheriff

Bibb County, Georgia

Serving Macon-Bibb

Sheriff David J. Davis

P.O. Box 930 • Macon, Georgia 31202-0930 • (478) 746-9441 www.bibbsheriff.us

December 29, 2021

David Hinners Executive Director United States Deputy Sheriff's Association 2233 S West Street Ct. Wichita, KS 67213

Dear Director Hinners:

On behalf of the Bibb County Sheriff's Office, I want to express my sincere gratitude for the condolence letter and monetary donation for the family of Sergeant William Gay, whose End of Watch was October 14, 2021.

I'm reminded daily that being a law enforcement officer is not just a job; we are all family. Williams's death reminds us of the perils of our profession, but also, of the dedication and heroism of those who serve, some of whom make the ultimate sacrifice.

We will give your letter and the check to the family; I am sure they will find it very meaningful that you thought of them in such a nice way.

Sincerely,

David J. Davis

Sheriff, Bibb County